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NEW JOB POSTINGS:

Inst. Support Associate - Music Library Inst. Support Associate - Tech Services

FOR STUDENT SUPERVISORS:

Please e-mail Pam the names and solar ID # of the summer students returning in the fall.

Any students who are returning from working during the past spring semester need to fill out a new

N

application.

WANTED: TOUR GUIDES! S
Do you have outgoing, friendly students who would be good tour guides?

This year, the Library Instruction Program is trying something new. We would like to train graduate
student workers (and mature undergraduates) to conduct tours of the Melville Library. | would like any
units that employ student workers to recommend students who would enjoy giving tours. Ideally, these
are students currently working in the summer who are planning to return in the fall, because | need to train

them before the Fall semester! | will, of course, hire some students myself, but since the tours only
happen early in the semester, | won't have steady work for a lot of students for the rest of the semester.
So it's best if they have a job elsewhere in the library. Any tours they conduct for the Instruction Program
would be paid by my allocation.




If you have anyone in mind, please tell them of this opportunity and have them contact me immediately!
Thank you very much.

Janet Clarke, Library Instruction Coordinator (Janet.Clarke@stonybrook.edu, 632-1217)

REPORTS FROM ALEPH USER'S GROUP MEETING :

The weekly STARS meeting on Wed., Aug. 7 will begin with reports from the recent NAAUG (North
American Aleph User's Group) meeting. All interested staff are invited (seats are somewhat limited).

Aug. 7, 2 PM, Classroom B.

Charles Simpson





